
17 May 2016 

Dearest Kababayans, 

We, at the Embassy, invite our fellow Filipinos on 12 June 
2016, Sunday, to join the flag-raising ceremony to 
commemorate the 118,h Anniversary of the Proclamation of 
Philippine Independence. The event will promptly start at 7 
o'clock in the morning. 

The ceremony will be held at the Philippine Embassy gronnds 
located at Rua Governor Serpa Rosa, Motael, Dili. A Filipino 
breakfast will be served following the flag-raising ceremony. 

Kindly call or send a text message to 77928092 on or 
before 6 June 2016, Monday, to confirm your participation. 
Alternately, you can also send an email to 
dili.pc@dfa.gov.ph before the prescribed deadline. The 
Embassy would greatly need your assistance in determining 
the number of participants so that necessary arrangements 
could be made for the breakfast. 

As an ultimate expression of our love for our country, we 
request you to be in proper attire (e.g. no slippers, walking 
shorts, ShOlt shOlts, sandos, transparent clothes, pants/shorts 
that have low waistline, shirts/blouses that show the navel) 
during the ceremony. 

We look forward to your palticipation in this impOltant 
commemorative event. 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

The Ambassador, Officers and Staff 
Embassy ofthe Philippines 
Dili, Timor-Leste 


